
Project Update: March 2013 
 
We have successfully finished the construction work and brought the desired piglets breed 
into our farm. The construction work is going to improve the standard of living space, 
especially the urine and dung collection chamber. The expansion of the grower’ pen has 
been equipped with both feed and water drinking troughs and a sun bathing yard. A farmer 
training hall has also been constructed and is already equipped with furniture.  The sign post 
for our organisation has also been made and installed.  
 
Find out more about us on our CIBC page on my Facebook page (tusingwirejohnbosco). 
 

 

 
 


